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What a great first week back it has been! From Early Years right through to Year 
6 it has been lovely to see everyone back in the swing of things with some 
phenomenal examples of learning from pencil techniques in art to scientific 

predictions and enquiry via experiments - school is just a hive of energy once more. 
The wet weather hasn’t deterred anyone from enjoying the outdoors in learning and 
play and we continue to be as prepared as we can be here in school when it comes to 
the wetter (and often muddier) weather! Thank you for your cooperation too - it’s not always easy 
dealing with dirty clothes and uniforms but the children (although trying their best) seem to take 
it all in their stride and certainly have a more ‘mud is good’ approach! It won’t be long I am sure 
before the cooler air and frost starts to set in and things become a lot more manageable - even if 
not as enjoyable as the mud can sometimes be!
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rosette WINNERS

GOLD ROSETTE

Oliver C
  Daisy J 

   Jessica D
     Emmi RW

      Jack B
        Isla F

          Isabel C
           Ted C

            Anya HM

  Parents evening consultations
Hopefully you are all aware of the parents 
evening being held on Monday 27th 
November 2023. We were very aware 
of some of the school spider technical 
issues that were present at the time of 
booking and we hope we have managed 
to accommodate or support you if you did 
indeed face difficulties with these bookings. 
We will not leave anyone out so please don’t 
hesitate to contact us in school should you 
need any further help with ensuring you get 
an appointment to discuss how your child/
ren have settled into the new school year.

  Team point winners
On the last Wednesday of half term 
Green team were able to come into 
school in non-uniform as their reward 
for being team point champions for 
Autumn 1 half term! Who do we think 
will be Autumn 2s winners? Keep up 
the hard work red, yellow, green and 
blue - this could be your half term!

  
End of term disco

The end of term school disco was 
another great success and a wonderful 
way to finish for the half term break 
- where did that week go?! Everyone 
certainly had their dancing shoes on 
and there were definitely some future 
contestants for Dancing with the Stars!

  Class / Year group 
assemblies:
Y4 assembly - Thursday 
16th November 2023 
@ 2.30pm

Y3 assembly - Thursday 
23rd November 2023 
@ 2.30pm

Y2 assembly - Wednesday 
29th November 2023 
@ 2.30pm
We look forward to 
welcoming you into school 
should you be able to make it.

  
TB Coaching

Football coaching sessions literally ‘kicked 
off’ this week on Thursday and the pupils 
who have signed up to these varied 
sessions on offer seemed to be really 
enjoying this time with Coach Tom. As I 
walked around I was not just impressed 
with their football skills but also their 
listening skills, attitude and determination. 
As always, what great examples of what 
Wimboldsley pupils are all about. 
You are a credit to our school!

  SCHOOL COUNCIL
This week, we have been busy launching 
our new school council. Each year group have 
elected two members for the school year.

Well done to those elected. We know you will 
represent our school wonderfully.

Year 1- Arthur and Bella
Year 2 - Theo and Ella
Year 3 - Will and Anya

Year 4 - Triston and Najla
Year 5 - Toby and Caydee
Year 6 - Sam and Daisy
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